
 

Current Projects 

Tank Compliance Inspection & Repairs 

The Burnaby Refinery will conduct tank compliance inspections and repairs from mid-January to 

the end of June 2025. 

During this period, neighbours may experience noise due to our team's work on weekdays and 

some weekends. 

This is a necessary and safe procedure that helps us maintain high operational standards. 

Low Carbon Fuels Storage Tanks Project 

We are constructing two new storage tanks from late January to early September 2025. These 

tanks are essential for the production and storage of low-carbon fuels. 

During this time, neighbours may hear noise from work taking place on weekdays and some 

weekends. 

This project is intended to support our ongoing commitment to reducing carbon emissions and 

promoting sustainable energy solutions. 

We are committed to minimizing our impact on the community. We regularly conduct perimeter 

noise monitoring to ensure compliance with Burnaby Noise Bylaws. 

Thank you for your understanding and patience. 

For questions or more information, please contact our community line at: 

Email: CommunityBC@parkland.ca 

Phone: 604-257-4040 

Follow us on Facebook and Twitter: 

@burnabyrefinery 

Website: www.burnabyrefinery.ca 

 

 

http://www.burnabyrefinery.ca/

